
 
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers  

This year we will be having Sports Morning’s during National School Sports Week instead of 

one big Sports Day. Unfortunately due to current Covid regulations, we are unable to invite 

parents into school to watch. The children will take part in fun activities in their Bubbles but 

will still be gaining points for their Team. There will be an overall Team Winner at the end of 

the week. We will also be having KS1 and KS2 Running Races with 1st/2nd/3rd place medals.  

Children will need to come in their PE kit to take part in the Sports Mornings, please ensure 

that they have shorts/t-shirt and trainers. If the weather is warm please could you provide a 

sun hat, sun cream and a bottle of water.  

Please find below the days on which your child will need to wear their PE kit: 

Monday 28th June  EYFS            Crystal & Sapphire  

Tuesday 29th June   Year 3 and 4  Opal/Jet & Jade  

Wednesday 30th June  Year 5 and 6   Ruby/Emerald & Turquoise 

Thursday 1st July  Year 2   Amethyst & Diamond 

Friday 2nd July   Year 1   Moonstone & Topaz  

Children that have qualified for the running races for their class will receive a separate letter 

informing you if they need to wear their PE kit on an additional day. 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 

Gill Marrion 
Head teacher   


